
All Municipal Buildings 
Will Be Closing At 2:00pm, Wednesday  

November 23rd, 2022 
And Will Be Closed All Day 

Thursday & Friday 
November 24th & 25th, 2022 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR 
THANKSGIVING 

 
All Township Buildings Will Re-Open Monday 

11/28/22 
 

WE WISH EVERYONE A  
 HAPPY THANKSGIVING 


